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Zero injury week in Polotsk CSMS

On 05/06/2025, as part of the "Zero Injury Week", the head of the Technical maintenance and
Labor protection Service of the Polotsk Electric Networks branch held a conversation on the
topic "Electrical safety at home and at work."

The employees of the enterprise were presented with important safety rules in case of
interruptions of 0.4-10 kV power transmission lines, as well as methods for freeing victims
from the effects of electric current and the principle of operation of the surge suppressor
USIP.

The event was attended by 28 employees.
Safety is our priority!



